Bald Eagle Repeater Association
Club Meeting

November 17, 2004

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, November 17, 2004 in the Community Room at the Lycoming Mall.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Bill Barnes at 7:05pm.

Introduction of members was called.

There were 10 members present at the meeting: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Stan Boler, AB3BL, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Geoff Forester, WB3JQJ, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Matt Lunger, KB3JKU, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP and Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ.

The minutes of the meeting held on July 21, 2004 were read. On a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP to accept the minutes was seconded  by Stan Boler, AB3BL and  were approved.
The Treasurer report was presented and was approved on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Matt Lunger, KB3JKU.

The Balance in the Checking Account on November 17, 2004-------638.01

Old Business:

The new battery wasn’t  purchased. Ryan, N3SSL will  purchase the new battery.

The scheduled Work Day was cancelled in September due to weather. A Work Day will be scheduled in the Spring.

Ryan, N3SSL reported  that there is a mice problem in the building and that  some type of  protection is needed  on the Hard Line. There is work to be done on the .05  repeater a cable on the controller needs to be replaced. The audio level needs to  be  adjusted on the  .09 Repeater. Ryan will make the necessary corrections before  bad weather and make sure everything is  Ok for  Winter.
Jim Boose, KB3ETE will check out the arrangements for the use of the Community Room at the Lycoming Mall for the year 2005. It was agreed that the Community Room was  ideal to hold meetings that it’s more central  for the members.

The .49 Repeater will be moved  to another location in the Spring, because of problems at the present  site.

New Business:

The nomination and election of officers for the year 2005 was made.

Nominated for  President : Bill Barnes, N3JIX on a motion by Geoff Forester, WB3JQJ and seconded by Ryan Gross, N3SSL

Nominated for Vice-President: Jim Boose. KB3ETE on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Stanley Boler,AB3BL.
Nominated for Secretary-Treasurer: Ken Frey, WB3HOI on a motion by Keith Brown, KB3CB and seconded by Jim Boose, KB3ETE

Keith Brown, Trustee on a motion by Geoff Forester, WB3JQJ and seconded by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP

Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Trustee

Bob Shearer, N3AFX, Life Trustee

Ryan Gross, Associate Trustee

There were no other nominations made for any of the offices. The Secretary, Ken Frey, WB3HOI and seconded by Matt Lunger, KB3JKU cast the accepting vote for all officers and they were approved for the year 2005.

This ended all regular club business and on a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP to adjourn was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB at 7:45pm.
The next scheduled meeting will be held January 19, 2005.

A 50/50 drawing was held. There was $12.00 taken in.  Ken Frey, WB3HOI was the winner.

Respectfully submitted by,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, BERA
